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June 4, 2019 

 
 

 

 
FCC OET 
 
 
Dear FCC, 
 
We (UL TCB) mistakenly issued the grant for FCCID: YZP-TWFDS001T during the upload 
process and prior to completing the Pre-Approval Guidance (PAG) process required for this DFS 
Master Device.  We respectfully request dismissal of this application pending FCC review, pre-
grant testing (of necessary) and approval of the PAG. 
 
No devices labeled with this FCC ID have been sold in the US or in any other country. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Mark Briggs 
Director, UL Verification Services Wireless Certification Program 
UL Verification Services 
 
 


